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Wellington Silver Band and Wellesley Park Choir Concert  

Friday 6th December 2024 at St John’s Church, Wellington 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce an upcoming musical event that promises to be a highlight of the 

season! The Wellington Silver Band and the Wellesley Park Choir will be performing together in 

a special concert on 6th December at St John’s Church in Wellington. This collaboration will 

showcase the incredible talents of our pupils and the renowned musicians of the Wellington 

Silver Band, offering an evening of unforgettable music and community spirit. 

 

Itinerary for Friday 6th December 

 

Timings  

3.15  Final choir rehearsal 

4.30 Children to be collected from Wellesley Park. Go home, eat tea and 

get into super smart uniform! 

5.45 Drop off your child at St John’s Church with a water bottle 

6.15 Church doors open for ticket sales  

6.45 Concert begins 

7.30 Interval – alcoholic, soft drinks and mince pies available for 

purchase  

7.45 Concert resumes 

8.30 Concert ends 

 

Transport 

Please drop off your child and collect them after the concert. All children must be signed out 

with me. 

 

Tickets 



   

 

   

 

Tickets will be on sale at the school office before the event but are also available to purchase on 

the church door on the night. Cost of tickets are as follows:  £7.50 per adult, under 16’s £3.00 

and under 5’s are free. Cash only and exact monies please. Tickets will be available from Friday 

22nd November. 

 

Parent Pay 

Please visit Parent pay to give consent to your child attending the Choir Concert at St. John’s 

Church, this will include any medical information and confirm who will be collecting your child 

from St. John’s Church.  This must be completed by 27th November to ensure your child can 

attend.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Joanna Lewis 

KS1 Phase Lead and Music Lead 


